

November 28, 1947

Mr. S. R. Morss R. M. 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We are happy to acknowledge your reception of this station on November 21, 1947.

Your report is correct and reception verified. We do appreciate your telling us how we were received at your listening station.

During the next two or three weeks WTHI will continue equipment tests between 1:00 AM and 6:00 AM CST. We hope you continue to receive us equally well.

Very truly yours,

WABASH VALLEY BROADCASTING CORP.

fl/la

G. F. Leeding Chief Engineer